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September 28, 2018

Alberta Mustang Owners Association
Box 70001, Londonderry Postal Outlet
Edmonton, AB T5C 3R6

Dear Karan Shanley and Participants of the International Mustang Meet,

Thank you for your hard work and effort in organizing a fundraising event in support of the
Stollery Children’s Hospital. Please accept our sincere appreciation for your generous donation
of $10,000 from the International Mustang Meet.

Your donation is an investment in the best people, programs, equipment and research to
keep the Stollery among the best children’s hospitals in the country. With your help, the
Foundation is able to make sure the Stollery has what it needs to care for and treat the
sickest kids with the most complex medical health problems from across Western Canada.

Your generosity has a lasting, positive impact on Stollery children and families. Together, we
are transforming children’s health care by making sure kids, no matter where they live, have
access to some of the best care in the world, - kids like Porter.

To learn more about Porter and other kids in our backyard, please visit
stollerykids.com/inmybackyard.

Included with this letter are recent examples of the impact of donor dollars. If you have any
questions or would like to discuss the impact of your giving, please feel free to contact me
directly.

Sincerely,

A Gy ot

Joanna Begg Pattison, BA

Community Initiatives Advisor

Stollery Children’s Hospital Foundation
Direct: 780-989-7388

Email: joanna.pattison@stollerykids.com

S/

Thank you for supporting excellence at the Stollery.
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